
 

Department of Pediatrics 

 

August 26, 2024 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

Please accept this letter as confirmation that Matthew Biehl (DOB 9/25/1988) has been 

enrolled in our pediatric nephrology fellowship program at Washington University School of 

Medicine in St. Louis, MO since July 1, 2022. He is in his third year of fellowship training 

as of August 26, 2024 and is in good standing. 

 

If you require any additional information, please contact me by phone at 314-454-6043 or 

via email at bstotter@wustl.edu. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Brian R. Stotter, M.D. 

Assistant Professor of Pediatrics 

Proram Director, Pediatric Nephrology Fellowship Program 

Washington University School of Medicine 

St. Louis, MO 
 


